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Dear Senator Daines,       February 24, 2021 

 

Please oppose the confirmation of Deb Haaland as the new Secretary of Interior. Her 

history of supporting the Green New Deal would be a disaster for Montana. With close to 40 

percent of Montana under federal land management, her policies would close more land to 

multiple use recreation, active resource management and energy development. Montana will 

surely see more unwarranted Endangered Species listings under her direction resulting in more 

of our federally managed public lands placed off-limits to the majority of the public. 

Small communities all across Montana who depend on these public lands for their 

businesses and jobs would suffer tremendously under her direction as Secretary. Again, we ask 

you to oppose Deb Haaland as Secretary of Interior. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kerry White 

Executive Director 

CBU  
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